
WEEKLY UPDATE

STEAM Robotics
We had a STEAM Robotics Workshop
this week in RETNS. The children were
mesmorised by the dancing robot
dog!
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Antibullying week 
This week we are celebrating
antibullying week here at RETNS. At
tomorrow's assembly, we will be
raising the Cineáltas flag to
recognise our collective efforts to
foster an environment of kindness,
respect, inclusion, diversity, and
wellbeing.

Maternity leave

GAA Coaching for SI and Rang 1
Yesterday, Jack commenced GAA training
for SI and Rang 1. The children were all very
enthusiastic and eager to engage. We are
looking forward to them developing their
new skills in the coming weeks. 

Walking Bus

le dea ghuí - Louise  Principal

Tomorrow morning will be dry but cold,
making it an excellent time to participate
in our first Walking Bus event of the year.
We had a fantastic turnout before the
Christmas holidays, and we hope to see
everyone there again tomorrow.

Please be advised that there will be no
driver at the Grange Road junction this
week. Carol has sent an email with all the
stops, so please refer to it for guidance.

Don't forget to fill out a reward card with
tomorrow's date. If you need a card, Carol
or Louise has them available in the office. 

As some of you may already be
aware, I have some exciting news –
I'm expecting a baby soon! From the
end of February, I will be taking my
maternity leave. During my absence,
Anna will be stepping up as Acting
Principal and Ronan will assume the
role of Acting Deputy Principal. I wish
them all the best in their new
positions.

A Message from RETNS
During this difficult time, our hearts go out to
the Kazuba-Cendrowski family as they cope
with the unfortunate event that took place
on Tuesday morning in Rathgar. We will do
all we can to support them during this time. 


